
16th April 2024 
 

 

POLITE NOTICE 
In accordance with the rules and regulations of  

Upper Tumble Public Cemetery 
Rule 6.10 

The following items are not permitted anywhere within the cemetery or 
memorial garden: 

 Any item overlapping or outside of the defined memorial area. 
 Any glass items, including vases. 
 Any commemorative memorabilia except for flowers. 
 Fencing, edging or borders of any kind around or within a defined 

memorial space. 
 Any item deemed to be oƯensive, dangerous, or unbefitting of a 

cemetery/garden of remembrance. 
 

Any items contravening Rule 6.10 will be removed by Llannon Community Council 
staƯ during the week commencing 29th April 2024.  Items will be stored in the 

Council oƯice at Tumble Hall, SA14 6HR, until Friday, 31st May 2024. 

Please phone the Clerk to the Burial Authority, Mrs Wendi Freeman on 07413 
189972 to arrange collection. 

 

 
Mrs Clare Hope (Clerk to the Council) 


